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Good Morning:

As a member of the Florida Atlantic University (FAU) community, you are receiving this email in connection with the
University's continuing commitment to creating a safe learning and working environment where all members of the
University community adhere to Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 as amended ("Title IX"). Title IX prohibits
discrimination on the basis of sex and includes protections from sexual harassment and sexual violence under any
education program or activity receiving federal financial assistance.

FAU takes any allegation of a violation of these regulations very seriously. In keeping with the University's
responsibilities and compliance obligations, you are required to take the Title IX training offered through Canvas.

Click Here <https://canvas.fau.edu/enroll/H8RKLY> to self-enroll into the Title IX Training or copy and paste the
following link into your browser: https://canvas.fau.edu/enroll/H8RKLY. You must click on "Enroll" (located on the right
hand side of the window), in order to gain access to the course. After enrolling yourself in the course, you can later find
the Title IX Training course on your Canvas dashboard or course list.

The completion deadline date is March 8, 2018.

This course will help employees (staff, faculty, administrators, student-employees, etc.) better understand how to
prevent and report sex discrimination, harassment or assault. This course will also help you recognize and respond to
reports of sexual misconduct in accordance with applicable laws and university policies or regulations. Specifically, the
online training applies to employees who are likely to receive information about sexual harassment or sexual
misconduct.

The Office of Equity, Inclusion and Compliance (EIC) has primary responsibility for investigations, response to, and
resolution of all reports of prohibited discrimination, harassment, and Title IX complaints.

Please be aware that any form of sexual harassment or sexual violence is prohibited by Title IX and is a violation of FAU
Regulation 5.010, Anti-Discrimination & Anti-Harassment, which prohibits discrimination and harassment based on
protected classes including sex.

Thank you,

Morgan Kim
Chief Compliance Officer

For questions regarding the content please contact: Len Baker at LBaker@fau.edu <mailto:lbaker@fau.edu> or (561)
297-3004.



For technical concerns please Submit a Ticket <https://helpdesk.fau.edu/TDClient/Requests/ServiceDet?ID=25404> to
the OIT Help Desk or copy/past this link in your browser:
https://helpdesk.fau.edu/TDClient/Requests/ServiceDet?|D=25404
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